From: Ingrid Bateman <|Bateman@southbronxclassical.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 2:21 PM

To:

Cc: Lester Long <LLong@southbronxclassical.org>|

Subject: Re: SBCCS IV Renewal Report

Hi

| just wanted to reiterate the evaluative comment | made last week, that it’s truly disappointing to see our school rated “meeting
expectations” for Educational Success. We were the top performing NYC charter school network on state tests last year, and have been at the
top for the last many years when tests were given. If we aren’t exceeding expectations, | wonder who is?

Thanks for listening,
Ingrid



